JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL
GREATER NOIDA
SESSION 2022-23

INTERN ONAL
LOBBDE

Circular No: JPIS/22/075 Date: 12/10/22

Dear Parents,

Kindly note that the school will remain closed on account of Karwachauth on
13h0ct 2022, Thursday for all the grades. The school reopens on 14 Oct 2022
i.e.; Friday.

Best Regards

(principol@ipin’rernoﬂono.co.in)




